Chair Williamson and Committee Members,

| urge you to PLEASE support House Bill 2927 and eliminate the current Electoral College and its unfair
rules governing our elections for President and Vice President of this country. This has become a system
that does not reward an election to the candidate getting the most votes. How can we justify not
counting over 3 million Americans’ votes for the most important office in this nation? This isn’t the first
time this has happened it is just the most egregious. And has reaped the most damaging outcome in our
nation’s history.

We have to fix this problem and | hope you will help us do that by changing this outdated law.
Thank you for your service and consideration,

Susan H. Gates
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